
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 26thJune 2023 
 

Parent Questionnaire 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                         
 
Wow…it’s hard to believe we are now in our final half term of yet another 
successful school year and how busy and fun it has been! We really hope your 
child has had a great year and is already looking forward to joining their new 
teacher or starting their new secondary school in September.    
 
At TMA, we continue to seek our Parent/Carer feedback in all we do as it is 
through our shared communication that we are able to improve our school offer.   
To that end, we would really appreciate your feedback on your child’s year at 
TMA. Please could you go to the link:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Z8wB9JCGe5 
 
to access the questionnaire.  Alternatively, you can go to our website 
www.tmaschool.com under the ‘Parents’ tab where you can follow the link 
directly.  You can find it in the parents’ section and it will be on the left hand 
menu bar under ‘Parents’ Survey’.  
 
If you have any questions or would like any help with this, please do not hesitate 
to contact me, Hayley Cook, at school.  We will be publishing the key findings 
and next steps from the questionnaires onto the school website in due course.  
 
Thank you so much for your support and time completing the questionnaire. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Hayley Cook 
 
Hayley Cook 
Senior Deputy Head 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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http://www.tmaschool.com/

